CASSIE R. AMADIO, N.P.-C



OBSTETRICS - GYNECOLOGY - INFERTILITY

Dear Expectant Parents:

This preliminary message is designed to introduce you to some of our philosophies and policies in regard to our association during your pregnancy. Our purpose is to help you, within the limits of our knowledge and capabilities, become parents of a healthy newborn. We encourage active participation and preparation by the expectant parents in the events of the upcoming months. We welcome questions regarding your pregnancy or medical care at any time; in addition, We will provide you with a book which hopefully will answer many of your questions. It is not intended to discourage discussion but merely to enhance your understanding. We also encourage enrollment in one of the prenatal classes if you are interested.

Since our lives also includes our family, there will be times at night and on weekends when we may not be available. During these times there will be a qualified OB-GYN physician of our choice to care for you. Either we or the physician on call for us can be reached through our office number at night and on week-ends.

Your pre-delivery appointments will be arranged at approximately four week intervals during the first seven months, and closer thereafter. You are urged to keep your appointments, as it is an established fact that good pre-delivery care contributes to the health of the mother and infant.

Your obstetrical care begins with your first visit and includes your postpartum visit approximately six weeks post-delivery. The fee, which will be explained to you, includes the following:

- -complete history and physical exam
- -prenatal care during the pregnancy
- -urine tests each visit for sugar and protein
- -delivery and care of mother in hospital
- -post-delivery checkup for mother
- -hospitalization care for obstetrical problems

(OVER)